
GREENVILLE LITTLE LEAGUE 
PO Box 12, Greenville, CA  95947 

 

 

Dear Business Owner,  
 
 
Spring is around the corner and it’s our favorite time of year…Little League season! 
Greenville Little League is pleased to launch its sponsorship and fundraising efforts for the 
2025 season.   
 
Greenville Little League is a community-based organization that brings the diamond sports 
of baseball and softball to families in our town. A chartered member of Little League 
International, our league operates as a 501c(3) non-profit and is only possible because of 
the volunteers from the community we live in.  
 
The league relies on donations to operate the program and keep up with facility needs, field 
maintenance and uniforms. These funds are raised from community donations and local 
sponsorships. 
 
Each donation is greatly appreciated regardless of the amount. Businesses donating a 
minimum of $250 will receive a new sign and to renew your existing sign is $200/year. 
These sponsor signs will be displayed along our outfield fence throughout the season. 
Contributions of $500 or more will help sponsor a team and your business name will be 
displayed on the back of the team jerseys.  
 
We thank you for your continued support! We would not be able to make this season 
happen without your support. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
nikihammerich@gmail.com. 
 
Checks can be made payable and sent to: 
 
Greenville Little League 
PO Box 12 
Greenville, CA 95947 
 
Thank you, 
 
Niki Hammerich 
Sponsorship and Fundraising 
Greenville Little League 
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